
Perry Public Library Board of Trustees 
Budget Hearing 
May 22, 2025 

 
 
Attendance:  David Shearing, Stacee Muolo (President), Barb Glenn, Jessica DeMarte (Director), 
Lorie Ames, Virginia Winter, Sandy Lawrence 
 
Excused absent:  Greg Quartz 
 
President Stacee Muolo called the meeting to order at 7:02 PM with the Pledge to the Flag. 
 
Director DeMarte presented for the Library.  She explained: 

1. The type of Library we are for funding and Board purposes. 
2. The programs that have been available to the public during 2024 and 2025. 
3. The cost of programing, maintenance of a historic building, wage mandated wages 

for Staff and materials. 
4. She presented projections of the cost increases expected in each area for 2026. 

 
There were no comments or questions from the public. 
 
David Shearing made a motion to adjourn at 7:21 PM. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Glenn, Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 

  


